
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Increased paid family and 
domestic violence leave 
provisions 

 

The family and domestic violence leave entitlement for all staff members will 
increase to 10 days of paid leave per year as of 1 February 2023. 

The legislative changes in the National Employment Standards (NES) include: 

¶ All staff members including casuals receive access to 10 days of paid family and domestic violence leave 

within a 12 month period 

https://www.fairwork.gov.au/newsroom/news/new-paid-family-and-domestic-violence-leave
/hr/hr-online-systems/sso
/hr/ua/media/9042/how-to-apply-for-family-and-domestic-violence-leave.pdf
/hr/contact-us/human-resources-advisory-team
/hr/organisational-development/diversity-and-inclusion/family-and-domestic-violence
/hr/hr-handbook/workforce-management#leave-entitlement-procedure

